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Pursuant to Decision of the first Expert Council for the Humanities, Arts, and the Interdisciplinary Field of Arts in the 2020/2021 academic year of 14 January 2021, the University of Zadar announces a consolidated

CANCELLATION OF THE CALL FOR APPLICATIONS
A decision was made to cancel the Call for Applications of the first Expert Council for the Humanities, Arts, and the Interdisciplinary Field of Arts in the 2019/2020 academic year held on 13th and 14th of October 2020, published in the University of Zadar's web page on 19 October 2020, on the University of Zadar's notice boards on 19 October 2020, in the Zadarski list newspaper on 21 October 2020, in the Official Gazette (NN 116/2020) on 23 October 2020, on the EURAXESS Jobs portal on 22 October 2020, and on the Croatian Employment Centre Zadar website on 29 October 2020, in the part that refers to election of one lecturer into the teaching position and corresponding employment position of a lecturer, for a limited period of time (during the employee's maternity leave), in the scientific area of the Humanities, the field of Philology (Romance Sciences, the French Language), in the Department of Tourism and Communication Sciences.

University of Zadar
